ROSS VALLEY FIRE DEPARTMENT
STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of: September 11, 2013
To: Board_of Directors
From: Rf&ﬂﬁéagor, Fire Chief

.

Subject: Annual Report

RECOMMENDATION:
That the Board accepts the Fiscal-Year 2012/2013 Annual Report
DISCUSSION:

Staff has prepared an Annual Report for Fiscal-Year 2012/2013. The report provides an
overview of the last year as well as the Department in general. As the Board is aware,
July 1, 2012 marked the 30™ anniversary of the Ross Valley Fire JPA. More importantly, it
was also the date the JPA was expanded to include the Ross Fire Department, as such
the report represents the first 12 months of the expanded JPA.

We believe you will find the past year to have been another very busy and successful year
for Ross Valley Fire Department. We hope you find the report informative.

The annual report document is currently in final production. A hard copy of the report will

be delivered late Monday afternoon to all board members and will be publicly available in
the lobby at Ross Valley Fire Department Administrative Offices.
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